
Appalachia Town Council Public Hearing – Timber Harvest 

February 15, 2018 
 

 

The Town of Appalachia met for a public hearing on a proposal to harvest timber near and 

around the town’s water shed on February 15, 2018 in the Council Chambers located at 508 West 

Main Street.  Town Mayor Ted Collins called the hearing to order at 4:50 PM.   

  

Mayor Ted Collins called the meeting to order regarding the possibility of timber harvesting near 

the town’s water shed.  The floor was opened to anyone wishing to make a statement. 

 

 

Citizen Communication:   

 

Brian Stewart, 648 Hemlock Drive (Woodland Acres, top row), stepped forward.  Mr. Stewart 

began that he had spoken to Chase about this issue.  He said he felt this is the only way they 

would be able to get a decent road into their subdivision.  He said the road would need to be 

paved from the entrance to the back driveway as log trucks would mash the road to mush.  He 

reiterated that if it is done the right way, he does not object. 

 

No one else spoke. 

 

 

Council Communication:  None. 

 

 

There being no further business on this issue, Mayor Ted Collins declared the public hearing 

closed.  The meeting adjourned at 4:53 PM. 

 

             

      _________________________   

      Mayor Teddie Collins, Jr. 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

_____________________ 

Town Clerk 


